5M-2 Disaster Relie_f )
Lions of MD5M,

District 5M-2 is cirrently facing
unprecedented devastation caused by heavy
rains and flooding. Massive flooding is now
impacting nearly half of Minnesota. More
than 20 river gauges across the Upper
Midwest have hit major flood stage, with
more rain expected in flood-soaked areas.

It is imperative for Lions fo take the lead in
supporting fellow Lions and the communities
we serve during this challenging time.

We are looking for help to all those that have
suffered great loss and destruction due to the flooding.

Water levels on the Minnesota, Mississippi and Crow rivers are expected to see their highest levels in
at least a decade.

5M-2 District Governor Lisa and her Disaster Relief Team have devised a plan to assist Lions Clubs
in 5M-2 as they navigate through this unfamiliar territory.

Our district is exploring avenues and will be seeking a grant from LCIF. Unfortunately it’s times like
these, that we Lions realize the importance and need for LCIF and why it’s necessary for all of us to
support our Foundation. Where there’s a need, LCIF is there!

The Lions of 5M-2 will also need donations to supplement the LCIF grants, as they have greater
[lexibility and less restrictions, and can be used to fill in the gaps left by the LCIF funds.

Stay tuned for updates from the Disaster Relief Team on ways you can contribute financially and
with your skills.

Remember, you are not alone in this endeavor. Your Lions family stands united with you. As
Helen Keller once said, "Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much.”

On Behalf of the Leadership Team of 5M-2

Any questions please email Lion Rose @
rthies001@gmail.com.

Mail to:

Attn: District SM-2 - Disaster Relief
Cornerstone State Bank

PO Box128

Green Isle, MN 55338-0128

Venmo is @DistrictsM2




